
News from the ESBC 

November 15th, 2018 

Yesterday, November 15th, we got a surprise at the new school site construction meeting. Principal of the 

Clyde Brown School, Jason Phelps, brought a gift to our meeting.  

 

The gift was for the construction workers building the new school.  

 

Thank you to Ms. Carlson's 2nd grade class at Clyde Brown School!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They made a banner for the construction workers and sent them candy. What a nice thank you! Pictured from 

left to right are Mark Lockwood, Alex Iwuc, and Julie Allen from Agostini Bacon Construction.  

 

 


